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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.    Charleston, W. Va. 25304           office@kccofc.org           304.925.7435 
 

May 14, 2024 

 Morning Assembly 

  May 19, 2024 

Emblem Handout  
  and Usher:  Herb Kinder 
 
Worship Leader  
  and Opening Prayer: Alex Guerra 
  
Communion Presider: Carson Henley 
 
Contribution Count:  D Hartley & S Dale 
 
Closing Prayer: Chris Morris 
 
Children’s Classes: 
  Preschool — 1st Grade Carson and Sara Henley 
  2nd — 5th Grade Jessica Sowards 
   
Sound & Pete Williams/         
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb  
Kinder.  

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday May 12, 2024 

Attendance: 80 

Contribution: $3,130.00 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact Tom 
McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Contribution and Attendance 

Tent Meeting  May 13-17 

Valley Park, Hurricane 6:30p.m. 

 

Ohio Valley Tent Meeting June 2-8 

Parkersburg 

 

VBS June 9-12 

Kanawha Valley Church 

  
Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board 

outside of the office. 

Important Dates 

A Bible that’s falling apart usually belongs to some-

one who isn’t.   -   Charles Spurgeon 

Nick Johnson, CAMC General with a broken hip 

 

Becki Conway (friend of Dee Moore), battling a 

reoccurrence of ovarian cancer after 13 years cancer free 

 

Chuck Denham, surgery on the 20th for urinary tract issues 

 

Frank Childers (Tom McNeely’s uncle), at CAMC Memorial 

with COPD and several other complications 

 

Elwood Brown, Marmet Center, Marmet 

 

Tamika Latta, cancer 

 

Tom Winnell, health issues 

 

Barb Samples, Linda Bailey, Shelia Lucas, Regina Mayne, 

Shirley Denham, Helen Stewart, John Shuman, Charla Cline 

& Lanny Markland 

The Men’s Bible Class meets at the 

church building on Wednesday nights 

from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm and discusses 

the previous Sunday’s sermon.  All men are welcome.  

Wednesday Men’s Bible Class 
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The Book Club’s next meeting will be on Tues-

day, May 28, at 6:00 pm at Panera Bread, 

South Ridge, South Charleston. 

The book selection for May’s discussion is The 
Black History of the White House by Clarence 

Lusane. If you have any questions, please contact Linda 
Johnson. 

Everyone is welcome.  

Ladies’ Book Club 

A mosaic consists of thousands of little stones. Some are blue, 
some are green, some are yellow, some are gold. When we 

bring our faces close to the mosaic, we can 
admire the beauty of each stone. But as we 
step back from it, we can see that all these 
little stones reveal to us a beautiful picture, 
telling a story none of these stones can tell by 
itself. 
 

That is what our life in [the church] is about. Each of us is like a 
little stone, but together we reveal the face of God to the world. 
Nobody can say: “I make God visible.” But others who see us 
together can say: “They make God visible.” [Christian] communi-
ty is where humility and glory touch.  —Henri J.M. Nouwen  

The Sunday Morning Adult Bible Class has 

started  a new study of the book of Ephesians.  

The class is led by Matt Gallagher. 

If you have any questions, please contact Matt. 

Sunday Adult Bible Class 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on 

Wednesday nights from 6:00 pm - 7:00 

pm in room 17.  

The class is using a study on RightNow Media called Ruth 

by Bianca Juarez Olthoff. 

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale. 

If you need free access to RightNow Media, please con-

tact the office. 

Wednesday Ladies’ Bible Class 

Vacation Bible School 

This summer the Kanawha City Church of Christ is part-
nering with the Kanawha Valley Church to hold VBS at 
their building (1565 Smith Road, Charleston 25314) on 
Sunday, June 9 through Wednesday, June 12.  Time for 
all events is 5:30 pm — 8:00 pm. 

The VBS is an 80’s Party to show why learning about the 
good news of Jesus is worth celebrating. 

You can register your children at:  

kanawhavalleychurch.org.   

Volunteers are also needed and you can sign up at the 
same website. 

Dig out your old Walkman and boombox and come ready 
to celebrate Jesus. 

Please contact Sheila Dale with any questions. 


